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The Annual Dinner Meeting between the Board of Recreation and Parks and Board of Education 

Membership was held on Monday, April 20, 2009, at 6:00pm at the Sherwood House.  The monthly 

meeting of the Board of Recreation and Parks was held at 6:30 pm.  In attendance were Chairman 

Steve Verch; Vice Chair Wayne Definbaugh; board members Steven Kroll, Althea Page, Dunbar 

Brooks and Jacob Smith. Staff included Bob Barrett, director; Bud Chrismer, deputy director and 

Marty Stoelting, chief of recreation services. 

   

The annual dinner meeting with the Board of Education is something board members look forward 

to each year.  Board members regard it as an excellent opportunity to update the members of the 

Board of Education on projects and programs provided by the Department of Recreation and Parks, 

while getting to know one another in a more relaxed and personal atmosphere.  Discussion took 

place among those in attendance, from both the Board of Recreation and Parks and Board of 

Education membership, regarding areas of mutual concern, areas that need further improvement and 

upcoming projects and events. 

              

Adjournment: 

 

There being no further business, Steven Kroll moved to adjourn the meeting, Jacob Smith seconded 

the motion, and all were in favor.  The meeting adjourned at 7:26pm. 

 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lisa Liupaeter 
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